Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:10 AM

To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

Subject: Fw: Regulation 6

I have an onslaught of comments I'm about to forward you.
Carol

From: Barbara Metzger <bashatwentyone@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 4:28 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Regulation 6

Dear Sir/Madam,

With regard to Regulation 6, the government of Arkansas has already spent millions of dollars to close the
C&H CAFO that impacted the waters of the Buffalo River in 2019. Scientific data that documented the
worsening water quality of the river was indisputable. Let's learn from that long, hard battle and make
the Reg 6 moratorium on liquid waste CAFOs permanent. Such a painful and unnecessary
experience does not have to be endured again.

Please make the moratorium permanent for the regions contained within the Buffalo River Watershed. | do not see this as
a limiting factor for farmers, but as an investment in the future of our state's wild and scenic beauty.

Thank you,

Barbara Metzger



